
From: manisha pai
To: Debby Fernandez
Cc: Ravi Chennoju; 
Subject: PLN21-15378 – 3066 Harding Avenue, Santa Clara – Letter of support
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 10:31:26 AM

Hi Debby,

Thank you for helping my neighbor Ravi and Pallavi Chennoju, through the planning process 
for the remodel of their house at  3066 Harding Avenue  ( PLN21-15378).

Ravi and Pallavi showed me the plans and explained to me the changes between the current 
structure and the new proposed structure. I have understood the changes and have no 
objections to the new proposed structure.

I am sending this email to you to extend my support.

Regards,

Rohan and Manisha Pai 

3096 Mauricia Avenue, 
Santa Clara CA 
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